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To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are currently investigating incidents of aggravated assault that occurred 
near the 2900 block of North Charles Street last night at approximately 9:15 PM. In one 
of these incidents, two victims reported they were walking when an unknown female in 
the passenger side of a stolen vehicle shot both victims with a BB gun and fled the area. 
The stolen vehicle was described as a blue Toyota HR-C with a Maryland tag.   
 

Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of this incident and remind 
everyone to be aware of your surroundings at all times, travel with others when possible, 
and report observed criminal activity promptly. 

For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website 
at https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/ 
 
When observing suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety 
at (410-516-7777) or Baltimore Police (911) immediately. 

https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/

